
FOUO 

FOUO 

 
August 09, 2005 

 
TO:  Steve Cambone 
 

FROM: Donald Rumsfeld  

SUBJECT: Program for Classification 

What do you think about initiating a program of finding ways to reduce the number of 

things that are classified, and to speed up the process of declassification? 

Thanks. 

DHR.ss 
080905-16 
 
 

Please Respond By 09/01/05 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Certified As Unclassified 
January 9 2009 
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